
Duffield Drop June 15, 2023
Here are a few exciting things happening for the remainder of our last month of

the school year at Duffield School!

End of Year Celebrations
We will be hosting our year-end awards ceremony on June 29 at 10:00 am. The
awards given will be for citizenship, athletics, fine arts, and the Principal’s Award for
academics. These awards are for our Grade 7-9 students. We will also be honouring
Mrs. Leavell during this assembly as she will be retiring this year.
In addition, we are thrilled to be able to celebrate the end of kindergarten on Tuesday,
June 27 at 1:00 in the gym and the end of grade 9 on Wednesday, June 28 at 7:00
pm.

Congratulations to our Staff!
Mr. Jaspers-Fayer will be moving to Woodhaven School as their new Assistant
Principal and we welcome Ms. Enders to our school as the Assistant Principal
for the next school year.
Welcome to Ms. Frick who will be our new kindergarten teacher next year,
replacing Mrs. Leavell who is retiring!!
Congratulations to Mrs. Kulak who will be welcoming a new baby in the fall!
Congratulations to Mrs. Pfannmuller who has accepted a principalship with
Swan Hills for the upcoming school year. They are very lucky to have her!
Congratulations to Ms. Enns who is moving to Calgary to pursue her dreams!

Shrek: The Musical
A huge thank you to everyone involved in Shrek: the Musical this year. We had a
great turn out of spectators including parents and students from Tomahawk and
Blueberry Schools.

School Council/Fundraising Meeting
Our first meeting for School Council/Fundraising will be September 19 at 6:00!!!
We look forward to seeing many new faces at our meetings in the new year.

PATS Grade 6 and Grade 9



Our grade 6 and grade 9 students have been working very hard to prepare for our
PAT exams. The tests will be written from June 20-June 27. A huge thank you to
students and teachers for their commitment to learning!

End of the Year Information
Our school office will be closed on June 30 but will reopen on August 28.
Students will be back at school on Tuesday, September 5!!
Report cards will be live on Thursday, June 29 before 12:00.
We have sent new kindergarten student packages home in the mail with
information about our staggered entry and the kindergarten calendar.

What is happening in our School?

Kindergarten Celebration - Tuesday, June 27 at 1:00 in our Gym
End of year celebration for K-9 - “Fun in the Sun” - Wednesday, June 28
Grade 9 Farewell Wednesday, June 28 - Field Trips!
End of Year Assembly - Thursday, June 29 10:00 (All parents are invited to
attend) - Grade 7-9 Awards and also Celebrations!

June 28 is our “Fun in the Sun” Day at Duffield School. It will be a day filled with
excitement with FitSet Ninja stations, activity centers and a free hot dog lunch!!! We
invite all parents to visit during the day to watch your children having fun in the sun!!

Sincerely,

Cherie Lovsund,
Duffield Principal


